
 
Dear parents, carers, governors, staff and friends, 
 

Thank you to everyone for continuing to be so careful and patient with the ongoing COVID 
safety measures we have in place at Brindishe Lee. The Government has announced some 
lifting of the restrictions from next week which will mean that we are all able to meet friends 
and family in larger groups and indoors. This is something we have all been very much looking 
forward to for a long time now and I am sure that everyone is starting to plan meetings as the 
weather brightens up.  
 
The guidance for schools means that we do still need to keep to staggered start/finish times 
and are not yet able to meet indoors with groups of parents/carers. However, we are starting 
to plan some end of term events and assemblies outside in the coming weeks (weather 
permitting), we will let you know about how these will work as soon as we can.  
 
Please see listed below our school newsletter as well as an array of posters providing 
information about fundraising, half-term camp as well as a family cycling library.  
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend with your family and friends. Stay safe and well.  
Kind regards,  
 
Ms Sebire & the Brindishe Lee Team. 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Brindishe Lee Newsletter  
Friday 14th May 2021 
Headteacher: Ms Maxine Sebire  

 

Year 5 Dance Project 
We are delighted to inform you that Year 5 will once again have the opportunity to participate in Live Dance 2021, run by 
Trinity Laban Conservatoire of Music and Dance https://www.trinitylaban.ac.uk  However, this year due to the pandemic it 
will be in digital form. 
Live Dance is a celebration of dance and is open to all Lewisham Schools. The schools choreograph and rehearse a group 
dance which is usually performed at the Catford Broadway Theatre, however, this year we will be submitting a film which 
Trinity Laban will edit to produce a Digital Dance Showcase Film, which we hope to share with you all very soon.  
 

International Nurses Day  
This is a global celebration that acknowledges and celebrates the commitment and bravery of nurses around the world. It is 
celebrated on 12th May, the anniversary of Florence Nightingale's birth. We thought it was particularly important to 
celebrate the hard work of nurses and all NHS workers over the last year and would like to send our thanks to our local 
doctor’s surgeries and hospitals to thank them for all they have done.  

Pyjamarama Day - Friday 28th May 2021 - Reminder 
On Friday 28th May, children can come to school dressed in their pyjamas (with outdoor shoes and a coat). Our Pyjamarama 
Day is all about getting children excited about reading and also to fundraise for our school. Children may wish to donate a 
£1.00 to school to help all children have access to stories and to reading. 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Wellbeing Pebble Project 
This term, all classes have been busy working on a whole school pebble project. This is part of our Mental Health and 
Wellbeing Offer to restore a sense of belonging and community back to Brindishe Lee following two significant school 
closures. We hope to share the final piece of art work with you soon.  
 
 
 
 

Online Safety Bulletin 
Fortnite – What is it? What are the facts? 

Fortnite is an online video game where players compete to be the last person standing in a post-apocalyptic world. 
To play, the age recommendation is 12 and above. 

What should I know? 
Communication: players can talk to each other via messaging or a headset and microphone. Children could speak to 

strangers and can be at risk of cyber-bullying. 
In-app purchases: children can build up large bills on their adult’s accounts by buying cosmetic items, like outfits for their 

character, and better-looking weapons (‘skins’). 
Staying in control: It can be difficult for children to know when to stop and switch off. This can be because of the game’s 

‘community’ feel. 

Heroes Stamp Design Competition 
This week, in a virtual live assembly we invited the whole school to take part in the ‘Heroes Stamp Design  
Competition’ commissioned by The Royal Mail.  For more than 50 years Royal Mail’s Special Stamp  
programme has commemorated British history and achievement. Stamps have also been issued to  
honour the achievements of many British people. Often, the people who appear on stamps are 
already famous. They include scientists and explorers, writers, artists, musicians, athletes, and Prime Ministers. 
 
Since the coronavirus pandemic began, there have been many people who have done great things. Many of them are not 
famous, but they have done extraordinary work. These are the people who have helped us all through a really difficult 
time. Some are frontline workers in healthcare, others look after elderly or vulnerable people. Millions of key workers 
have kept the country going when most of us were told to stay home for our own safety. There have been many people 
who volunteered to help people in their communities who needed help or support. We believe that what these people 
have done makes them heroes, so Royal Mail wants to honour them by producing a set of eight stamps. 
 
The stamps will feature designs created by eight school-aged children. We are asking our children to think about who 
their hero or heroes are, and to then design a stamp in their honour. A special panel of judges will pick the winning 
designs. The final eight stamps will be sent to Her Majesty the Queen before they can be printed and issued. 
All children aged 4-14 from across the UK can enter the competition.  
Staff at Brindishe Lee are providing dedicated time to all classes to enter this competition and we will submit design 
entries on their behalf. Please read the attached letter from The Royal Mail regarding the data that will be shared for 
each child and how this will be stored and used by Royal Mail. If you do not wish us to submit your child’s entry and share 
their data, please inform Miss Matthews by emailing katiematthews@brindishelee.lewisham.sch.uk.  
Click here for more information from our Prime Minister Boris Johnson and Simon Thompson, Chief Executive of Royal 
Mail. https://youtu.be/00jF401G374  
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


